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Filming at Il-Ponta ta' Aħrax and Wied iż-Żurrieq - SISI 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies all mariners and owners of 

vessels, that filming activities will take place near Coral Lagoon at Il-Ponta ta’ Aħrax and 

at Wied iż-Żurrieq. 

 

The one-day filming near Coral Lagoon at Il-Ponta ta’ Aħrax, will be carried out from the 

approximate position A, as shown on attached chart 1 and will be carried out between 

Tuesday 9th November and Saturday 13th November 2021 between 0600 hours and 1900 

hours. 

 

The one-day filming at Wied iż-Żurrieq, will be carried out from the approximate positions 

B, C, D as shown on attached chart 2. The filming sessions will be carried out between 

Saturday 13th November and Thursday 18th November 2021 between 0600 hours and 

1900 hours 

 

A RHIB, carrying registration number S-21569 and a safety RHIB, carrying registration 

number SSR105573 will be assisting during the filming sessons. All vessels are to give 

the RHIBs a wide berth during the above-mentioned dates and times. 

 

Mariners and owners of vessels are informed that, for filming purposes, a clear horizon is 

being requested. Consequently, vessels in the vicinity, will not be allowed to drop anchor 

or remain underway whilst filming is taking place in the area.  

 

Mariners navigating in the vicinity of the indicated area on the mentioned dates and times 

are to keep watch on VHF Channel 12 / 16 and are to cooperate with the filming crew 

and/or enforcement personnel in the area.  

 

Any instructions issued on VHF channel 12 / 16 by Valletta VTS are to be complied with. 

 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 211, 2537 






